Opt-Out of Photographs or Interviews - Optional Form

There are many positive accomplishments and activities that our students are
involved in each school year. The news media and the Twin Rivers Unified School
District Communications Department occasionally photograph or film these
events for the purpose of sharing information about our programs and
highlighting positive activities in our schools. These images may be used in district
or school newsletters, district or school websites and social media, other
promotional materials, or by the news media.

If you do not want your child’s likeness used, please complete this form and
email it to communications@trusd.net.

v’ I request that my child’s photo not be used in any District or media
publications or presentations.

v I understand that this request may prevent my child from participating in
some activities.

v’ | agree to also notify my child’s teacher and principal to ensure that they
are aware of my preference.

v I will instruct my child to avoid photo and media situations or to tell an
adult should their photograph be taken.

Please type your answers below.
Student’s Name:

Date:

School:

Parent or Guardian Name:

For questions related to this issue, please call the Communications Department
at (916) 566-1628 or email communications@trusd.net.
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